
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another week has hurtled past and the countdown

to Christmas has begun in earnest.
This week has seen the Christmas decorations going up, 

the first dress-rehearsal of the Year 4 Christmas performance and 
our lovely Christingle service in school.

I am sending home our ‘Countdown to Christmas’ St Andrew’s plans
so you know what events are planned and any additional 

information to make the weeks run smoothly!
Have a wonderful weekend.

B Black

Hatfield Peverel St Andrew’s Junior School

NEWSLETTER

3rd December 2021

Wishing a very Happy Birthday 
to those who 

have celebrated 
their birthdays between: 

29th November and 5th December
Alice 

Mrs Ribet

Thank you so much to UPSONS FARM SHOP who have 
very kindly donated an amazing 7ft Christmas tree, 

to us at St Andrew’s.
If you haven’t yet bought your tree, we would really 

recommend them! https://www.upsonscountrystore.co.uk/

https://www.upsonscountrystore.co.uk/


These are the children who have been spotted shining in school this week. 
We could have chosen so many children- the decisions were hard to make!

Well done for demonstrating our CARE values.
Kendal  – Apple
Henry F – Birch
Molly J – Cherry
Matilda – Fir
Emily – Maple
Chloe - Oak

Isobelle S – Rowan
Grace – Sycamore

Compassion  Achievement Respect  Enjoyment

Every child is known and loved.

Every child shines.

Find more @Charliemackesy on Twitter

Parents with children 
in Year 2

Infant to Junior Year 2-3 
Transfers for September 

2022

The application window is 
now open and applications 
can be made online via:-

www.essex.gov.uk/admissions

The statutory national 
closing date for applications 

is 15th January 2022.  

All of the application 
information is available on 

the website above.

For anyone who needs to hear this now.

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions


Thank you to Mrs Maginn
for leading our Christingle 

service again this year.
This has become favourite 

new addition to our 
Christmas traditions at

St Andrew’s.
The children loved making 

their Christingles and 
were very sensible!



AmazonSmile is a simple way for you to support your favorite charitable 
organisation every time you shop, at no cost to you. AmazonSmile is available at 

smile.amazon.com on your web browser and can be activated in the Amazon Shopping 
app for iOS and Android phones.  

Please select ‘St. Andrew’s Junior School Association’ to sign up and help support 
the school - via the JSA (a registered Charity) - at no extra cost to you.

Christmas Shopping



LUNCH MENU – WEEK 3 - COMMENCING 6th DECEMBER 2021

Thank you for helping to support our school by choosing a school meal for your child/ren.  
Meals are £2.20 daily and can be ordered by your child in class during registration each morning. 

Our preferred payment method is via Pay360 Education Payments –
please contact the office if you have yet to register for this.








